
 

Notification:  Investment Changes to Your Retirement Plan         

 

Date: February 2019 

 
 
The ICCD, Inc. Retirement Plan utilizes the Portfolio Blueprint® Program to monitor the 
investment options that are offered in our plan in order to have an objective third party 
reviewing and recommending the highest quality mix of funds for our plan from those 
available.   
 
Recently, we were advised that Morningstar Investment Management LLC has made 
changes to the funds recommended under the Program which we would like to incorporate 
in our plan’s investment offerings.  As a result, we will be making the following change to 
the ICCD, Inc. Retirement Plan effective on April 5, 2019, or as soon thereafter as 
practicable (referred to herein as the “Effective Date”) and no later than April 19, 2019. 

 
Balances remaining in the fund scheduled to be removed will be transferred into the new 
replacement fund on the Effective Date.  Future deposits that you have directed to the 
eliminated fund will also be deposited into the replacement fund noted.  If you wish to 
reallocate your account balance in this fund among different plan options, please do so 
prior to the Effective Date. 
 
We believe this fund change, combined with the remaining funds in your plan, offer you an 
appropriate choice for your retirement planning and represent a wide variety of risk and 
return variables.  Information on the new fund, Voya U.S. Stock Index Portfolio - 
Institutional Class (#829) is enclosed. 
 
You should consider the investment objectives, risks, and charges and expenses of the 
variable product and its underlying fund options; or mutual funds offered through a 
retirement plan, carefully before investing. The prospectuses/prospectus 
summaries/information booklets contain this and other information, which can be obtained 
by calling the plan’s investment provider, Voya Financial®, at 1-800-584-6001.  Please 
read the information carefully before investing. 
 
To reallocate your current retirement savings plan assets and/or change the direction of 
your future contributions, simply call Voya® at 1-800-584-6001.  The voice response 
system is available 7 days a week, 24 hours a day, or you may speak with a Customer 
Service Representative Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. Eastern time. 
You also can change the direction of your future contributions or reallocate your assets 
through Voya’s Web site, www.voyaretirementplans.com.  Click on “Log in” under “Access 
your Account.”  Remember, the new fund will be available on or about April 5, 2019. 
 
If you have any questions about these fund changes, please call Voya at 1-800-584-
6001and select the retirement savings plan menu option to speak with a Customer Service 
Associate.  You may also contact the plan’s Voya Investment Advisor Representative, 
David Greengold by Email at David.Greengold@VoyaFA.com , or by phone at 516-484-
5800. 
 
 
David Locker, Trustee 

Existing Fund(s) – Removed from 
Plan 

New/Replacement Fund(s) – Added to Plan 
(if applicable) 

• Voya Growth and Income 
Portfolio - Class I (#001) 

• Voya U.S. Stock Index Portfolio - 
Institutional Class (#829) 
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